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WORKING GROUP OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
OEA/Ser.G

ON THE STRATEGIC VISION OF THE OAS
GT/VEOEA-57/14


6 March 2014


Original:  Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group of the Permanent Council on the Strategic Vision of the OAS, would like to respectfully remind the permanent missions about the agreements reached at the Working Group meeting held this past February 24, 2014, for:
· "... the delegations to bring the text of the Strategic Vision Statement–which the Chair is today referring to them for consideration–to the attention of their respective capitals.
· A period of no more than two weeks to be open, beginning today, for reflection and for instructions to be received."
To that end, the delegations are kindly reminded that the Chair continues to await any comment and/or proposal they may wish to make, for the next Working Group meeting to finalize the definition of the Strategic Vision of the OAS.
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